New Mexico Oil Conservation Commission
1000 RIO BRAZOS ROAD

AZTEC, NEW MEX!ICO

April 8. 1960

Mr. Charles C. K'mbell
Box 273

Loving, New Mexico
Dear Mr. Kimbell:

We have received your inguiry concerning a well which we assume
to be the W.P. Carr #1 Hartman in the NE; Section 8-3GN-11W.
San Juan County.

Oyr records indicate this well produced throughout 1959 and
production for February. 1960 is showm as 3.776 MF.

We hope this is the information you need.

Youra very truly

Emery C. Arnold
Supervisor Dist. #3
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